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RANDOLPH PUBLIC SCHOOLS ANNOUNCES 
THE NEW DIRECTOR OF PUPIL SERVICES AND SPECIAL EDUCATION 

 
 
June 20, 2017 
 
 
We are pleased to announce the appointment of Ms. Heather Geary as the new 
Director of Pupil Services and Special Education at Randolph Public Schools (RPS).  
Ms. Geary holds an Advanced degree in Special Education Administration (Ed.S.) and 
Masters of Science in Education (M.S.Ed), both from Simmons College. She joins us 
after 4 years in Marlborough Public Schools as the Director of Pupil Services. 
 
Randolph Public Schools welcomes Ms. Geary to the district, and looks forward to 
her leadership in the upcoming 2017-2018 School Year, effective July 3, 2017. 
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